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February 7, 1994

Mr. Robert L. Baer, Chief |

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ;

|Washington, D.C. 20555
!

Re: QA Program Approval )
Docket No. 71-0206

Dear Madam or Sir

Pryor Foundry, Inc. ("Pryor"), the holder of the
above-referenced QA Program Approval (the " Permit"), has sold
substantially all of its assets at its facility in Pryor,
Oklahoma (the " Facility") to Grede-Pryor, Inc. ("GPI"), a
wholly-owned subsidiary of Grede Foundries, Inc. As part of
this transaction, Pryor will no longer be responsible for the
operation of the Facility and, therefore, desires to transfer
the Permit to GPI. The sale from Pryor to GPI was effective
as of 11:00 p.m. on Sunday, February 6, 1994. The operations
and personnel at the Facility (including all aspects of the
QA Program) will remain essentially the same, and GPI's
business address will be that which is currently on file for
Pryor

This letter is intended to formally notify your
office that as of February 6, 1994, GPI will be the legal
owner and operator of the Facility, and that the Permit
should therefore be transferred to GPI.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.
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Very truly yours, i
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William Michael Gray
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